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Troup County Introduces New Open Records Portal  
 

Troup County, Ga. August 25, 2021 – At their meeting held on Tuesday, August 17th, the Troup 
County Board of Commissioners approved a resolution naming an Open Records Officer, County Clerk 
Valerie West, and an Alternate Records Officer, Deputy Clerk Caroline Johnson, to act in the Open 
Records Officer’s absence.  

For the convenience of the public, Troup County will implement an electronic portal for the submission, 
processing, and fulfilling of written Open Records Requests by the Open Records Officer/Alternate Open 
Records Officer. Troup County’s new Open Records Portal, GovQA, is scheduled to go live and open to 
the public on Thursday, August 26, 2021. The link to the portal will be provided on the Troup County, 
Georgia website: https://www.troupcountyga.gov/.  

 

Media Contact: Caroline Johnson, Communications Manager, (706) 298-3670 or 
cjohnson@troupcountyga.gov. 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 
www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, Twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 
Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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